
Submitter: Ambir Hazard 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB767 

To whom it may concern,  

I highly recommend not blocking this measure, but putting amendments in place so 

there could be exceptions.  

My daughter (and hopefully soon my son) attends City View Charter School. 

Currently they are within the Hillsboro School District and have been since it first 

started many years ago. As the years have past the school has grown and it has 

become "home" for many of the families. Soon, their lease is up, and although they 

have a location set up to replace the current, thriving building, it is just outside 

Hillsboro School Districts parameters. This measure being passed, without any 

amendments, would shut down my child's home. The community that this school has 

granted my family with has been a blessing, and to start over would be 

heartbreaking. Please take my family, as well as hundreds of other families, into 

consideration.  


